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President Jerry led the Pledge of Allegiance and gave an invocation.  
 
Guests 
 
Joanne Bleakley, Natalie and Emily Mc Fadden, and Amanda with Dr. Steadman. 
 
We met for lunch today in the new party room at Dana’s Time Out.  Lunch was buffet 
style with a variety of wraps with chips and pickles and a variety of delicious salads.  
Price is $15.50, cash or Venmo.  Looking forward to more Rotarians attending weekly 
meetings! 
 
Announcements 
 

• Dave Cook updated the Santa Train sales which are going quite well.  The third 
train still has the largest number of openings but the 1st and fifth have already 
sold out. 

• Tamara Carter reported that the Fairfield is again presenting a Holiday Exchange 
for its employees to express staff appreciation.  Any local business donating a 
gift or a gift card from their own business is eligible to win an overnight stay.  It’s 
a win-win! 

• Susie Flick updated us on Christmas programs at the library: The Santa Event, 
December 10, 10 AM to Noon.  These exhibitors will contribute to the library 
event:  Historic Geneva, Geneva Reads, Geneva Rotary, and the Geneva 
Women’s Assembly which will sponsor a warm winter clothing give away for kids.  
Anyone wishing to donate snacks for the event, please see Susie.  Appropriately, 
the Smith will present the film The Polar Express at 2 PM the same day.   

• Peter Einset reminded us to think about where we were on November 22, 1963. 
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Next week:  Big 
Brothers/Big Sisters 
Sara Powers 
 



• Dave Cook shared some of his experience traveling to Belarus etc and will 
present more complete programs at future Rotary meetings. Welcome back, 
Dave.  We are glad you are safe. 

 
50/50 
 
Dave Cook shared $58 with the Rotary Foundation Annual Fund. 
 
Happy Dollars 
 

• President Jerry is happy to have a new meeting location for our meetings! 
• Jim Devaney gave us an update on ND vs Boston College:  44-0!!!!!!!!!!!!! This 

week:  Michigan and OSU 
• Johnny O thanked Mike Rusinko for gathering Rotary materials at GCC and 

toting them to Dana’s in time for today’s inaugural meeting. 
• Bob McFadden is delighted to host his daughters Natalie and Emily today!  
• Susie Flick thanked the three Interacters who stepped up to help with art projects 

for MLK program. 
 
Respectfully submitted 
Carol Chester 
 
 
Future Programs: 

• 11/30/22 Big Brothers Big Sisters / Sara Powers 
• 12/7/22 AJ’s Brave Hearts / AJ Fratto 
• 12/14/22 – TBD 
• 12/21/22 St Peter’s Arts Academy Chorus 

 Four way test: 
 “Of the things we think, say or do:” 

 
1. Is it The Truth? 

2. Is it Fair to All Concerned? 
3. Will it Build Goodwill and Better Friendships? 

4. Will it be beneficial for All Concerned? 
 

Gerald Forcier          Diana Perry      Jason Haag     Ford Weiskittel      Bob McFadden       Kelsey Journell 
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